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PARKING ON OCTOBER 22:

Charles Simpson advised sending this to our attention.  (It was sent to Building Managers.)

In order to facilitate the Wang Center opening celebration, the first floor of the Administration Garage and 
the first two rows in the Administration Overflow Lot will be reserved for special event parking. The 
Administration Garage will only accept monthly card holders. Visitors will be directed to park in other 
areas (see website to download flyers).

We ask people to consider other parking or transportation arrangements, such as car pooling, the use of 
other SBU parking areas such as faculty/staff lots (with your hangtag permit) or the park and ride lots at 
South and North P. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. For questions or concerns call 632-AUTO. For 
further information check our website at: www.parking.stonybrook.edu

NEW HORIZONS COURSES:

These courses are given in Westbury and Commack.  You can register until December 2002 with 2 weeks 
notice before a course begins.  There is a limit of one course per person.  You can list two courses in case 
the first one is full!  The courses are inexpensive as they are funded through LILRC - it depends on the 
number of days the course meets. 

Just 5 staff from the our library are entitled to attend.  ONLY SIGN UP FOR A COURSE IF YOU INTEND 
TO SHOW UP.  Canceling a course within 10 days can cost up to $100.

To register and check what courses are offered come to the Directors Office.  A blue file folder is located 
in the metal tray near C. FILSTRUP IN.  (in Maryanne's work area)  The brochure is also on-line at:  
www.nhli.com. 




